
PUBLIC HEARING OF FEBRUARY 18, 2020 AT 4:00 P.M. FOR DISCUSSING THE CLOSE 

OUT FOR THE ALGER COUNTY UP FOREST PRODUCTS RAIL STUDY 

 

The hearing was called to order by Chairman Doucette with the following Commissioners 

present:  Commissioners Mattson, Pullen, Rondeau, VanLandschoot, and Doucette.  Absent – 

none. 

Commissioner Doucette briefly explained the purpose of the Rail Study.  

Public comment session was open. There was no public comment; thus, the public comment was 

closed.           

The public hearing was adjourned. 

 


